From: Stevens, Timothy 
Sent: Tuesday, December 24, 2013 1:10 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Center for Popular Democracy Event

Steve, 

I am writing regarding Ald. Fioretti’s trip to Washington, D.C. this past October 25-26, to attend the Center for Popular Democracy’s Local Progress conference. The event was attended by a number of representatives from municipalities and included discussion of policy and legislative issues. The event was hosted by the Center for Popular Democracy, which has provided reimbursement for air travel expenses related thereto. 45th Ward Ald. John Arena previously paid for Ald. Fioretti’s air travel expenses in the amount of $536.80. The Center for Popular Democracy has sent a check in that amount to Ald. Fioretti with him as the payee. He will sign over that check to Ald. Arena, in order to reimburse him for Ald. Fioretti’s air travel expenses related to this event.

Please let me know if you need anything more from me related to this matter. 

Thanks.

Tim

Timothy Stevens

Chief of Staff

2nd Ward Alderman Bob Fioretti

